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?    Shirley Nolot, Clark County Treasurer, has extended the property tax deadline for Clark
County to Friday, February 6 due to the bad weather. Shirley recognized the bad weather has
kept property owners from being able to get out and didn’t want owners penalized due to the
weather.
      The second installment for the property taxes from 2007 due in 2008 was to be paid by
Tuesday, February 3 and the deadline has been extended to Friday, February 6.
      Nolot wanted to remind taxpayers they can pay their taxes in person at the Treasurer’s
office at the Court House in Jeffersonville. They can also mail the taxes to The Clark County
Treasurer, PO Box 1508, Jeffersonville, IN 47131. Taxpayers can also pay their taxes at New
Washington State Bank, Main Source Bank and Community Bank.
      Nolot hopes that this will help everyone make the due date.  
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